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Welcome to Year 4 

Miss Lobley    

Important Information  

Year 4   

      
      
      
      
       

      
      
      
      
      
       

      
      
      
       

      
      
      
      
       

Welcome to Year 4. I am really 
pleased that we are back together. 
We have some exciting topics to 
learn about and some fantastic trips 
planned. In Year 4 we will be 
starting swimming from the 8th 
September. Also you can earn your 
black pen license. 

Favourite food: Pasta  

Favourite colour: Blue  

Favourite Book: Fantastic Mr Fox 

You will need to have an outdoor PE 
Kit in school. Please bring a water 
bottle.  

In Year 4 you will be given 
homework on a Friday and please 
hand in it the following Wednesday.  

If you wish you can bring in a 
healthy snack for breaktime. 

 

Any updates will be posted onto our 
dojo page.  

If you would like to ask any more 
information please speak to Miss 
Lobley.  
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